

बिश्वविद्यालय अनुदान आयोग 🛬 हा

University Grants Commission

(मानव संसाधन विकास मंत्रालय, भारत सरकार) (Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of India)

वहादर शाह जफ़र मार्ग, नई दिल्ली-110002 Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg, New Delhi-110002 दरभाप Phone : कार्यालय Off : 011-23231273

फेक्स Fax : 011-23231291, e-mail : renu.ugc@nic.in

No. F.12-2/2015 (DEB-III)

The Vice Chancellor/Director, Chaudhary Devi Lal University, Barnala Road, Sirsa-125055, Harvana.

Vice Chancellor Dated 26th May, 2015 08-6-2015

Sub: Continuation of Recognition for offering programmes through Open and Distance Learning (ODL) for the academic year 2015-16.

Sir/Madam,

The University Grants Commission had accorded recognition to your University/Institution for offering programmes through distance mode upto the current academic session i.e. 2014-15. The matter regarding continuation of recognition to universities/institutions for the academic session 2015-16 was considered by Commission in its 505th Meeting held on 22.12.2014. It was decided in the said meeting that status quo may be maintained.

- In the meantime, it has come to the notice that some of the 2. universities/institutions are still violating the norms and guidelines prescribed for offering programmes through ODL mode. Therefore, to safeguard the interest of stakeholders, it has been decided that submission of affidavit assuring strict abiding of all the terms and conditions of the UGC shall be a pre-condition for continuation of recognition for the academic session 2015-16.
- It is therefore requested that a (i) copy of affidavit furnished earlier by the university/institution for the recognition granted during 2014-15, (ii) Letter of Intent and (iii) a fresh Affidavit in the prescribed format (copyenclosed) may be submitted to UGC immediately.
 - The UGC will consider to convey the approval for the recognition for 2015-16 on receipt of above documents.

Yours faithfully,